
Hello Kathleen, 
 
I am writing to oppose the Coalition letter urging 75% elimination of Nevada's remaining 
wild horses and burros.  I see that it makes that recommendation while doing nothing to 
curb the real problems: too many livestock on our public lands -, uncontrolled mining 
and energy operations and uncontrolled OHVs - as well as other factors.  
 
 
It appears that this agency of the state is being pressured to back a draconian step up 
in wild horse 
and burro herd roundups that, even after their having suffered extreme reductions the 
last few years, would further obliterate and utterly cripple the herds in Nevada, as 
throughout the West.  
 
I would appreciate your help with this important matter! 
 
Thank you,  
Judith Diana Winston 
 
 
    JUDITH DIANA WINSTON 
TheKeeperOfTheDiaryBook.com 

usesbillions@gmail.com 
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